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15 June 2022 
 
Dear Parent 
 
PTA 
 
Our first PTA meeting is on Thursday evening at 7.00 pm in school.  It was lovely to see so many interested parents at 
the AGM and it would be great to see a good number tomorrow night.  We will introduce the PTA committee and 
have an opportunity to brainstorm ideas for next year.  Miss Howie and Mrs Shaw will be the teacher 
representatives for the next academic year and they will organise a ‘wee’ cup of tea and a few ‘wee’ biscuits to keep 
us going. 
 
PUPIL VOICE FUNDRAISER 
 
You will have received information about our fundraiser which is in memory of Mrs Henderson and will raise funds 
for Ataxia UK.  DUE TO AN INDUCTION EVENT ON WEDNESDAY, 22 JUNE 2022 IN ONE OF OUR LOCAL POST 
PRIMARY SCHOOLS, WE ARE GOING TO MOVE THE FUNDRAISER TO TUESDAY, 21 JUNE 2022 SO THAT ALL OF OUR 
YEAR 7 CHILDREN CAN BE THERE.  The Pupil Voice have organised this event and are very excited about it.  Please 
support them by using School Money to pay £1 per child to cover their costs and by baking for their Bake Sale.  All 
money raised through sponsorship and the Bake Sale will go directly to Ataxia UK. 
 
POSITIVE CASES 
 
I am aware that there has been a slight increase in positive Covid cases in the last few weeks.  As such, I would ask 
you to inform school on 028 93 353280 if your child tests positive.  We can then arrange a learning pack to be sent 
home for your child.  I won’t inform you of each individual case, however, if we begin to have several cases in one 
class I will then inform you by Seesaw.  Hopefully not, but should there be a sustained increase in positive cases I will 
revert to using the Covid number. 
 
REPORTS & TEACHER FOR NEXT YEAR 
 
Nursery to Year 6 pupils will receive their reports via Seesaw on Friday, 24 June 2022.  Year 7 pupils will receive their 
reports in their Record of Achievements.  Pupils will also be informed of their teacher for next year on this day and a 
newsletter will be sent home to inform all parents.  The children will get the opportunity to meet their new teacher 
on Tuesday, 28 June 2022. 
 
The final newsletter for this academic year will be sent out on Wednesday, 29 June and will contain information for 
starting back on Thursday, 25 August. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
___________ 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal 
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